
 

 

PhD Studies in Life Sciences  
Prof. Dario Giugliano 
 

MY RESEARCH IN 3 MINUTES AWARD 
Audi omnes, paucis crede 

 
An opportunity to present the results of your research and its translational applications in 
just 3 minutes.  
 
PhDay challenges all PhD students in Life Sciences (33rd cycle) to compete for the My 
Research in Three Minutes award. Three minutes to sum up your research at the University of 
Campania “Luigi Vanvitelli” to a mixed audience.  
 
The final stage of the competition and award ceremony will take place on 30 January 2020 
during the PhDay. 
 
Research pitches in English will be evaluated by a jury made up of scientific experts: Prof. 
Dario Giugliano (Director of PhD Studies in Life Sciences), Prof. Lucia Altucci (Rector’s 
Delegate for Research & Innovation) and Prof. Luigi Zeni (Rector’s Delegate for Technology 
Transfer). 
 
The jury will evaluate presentations based on the following criteria: 

• Clarity of delivery and content aimed at a mixed audience 
• Appropriateness and accuracy of language  
• Use of supporting materials (max 5 slides) 
• Observance and use of the 3–minute time limit. 

 
 
Completed application forms with power point presentations (max 5 slides) must be 
submitted to Dr. Giovanna Marmo at giovanna.marmo@unicampania.it by 20 November 2019. 
 
Shortlisted candidates will be informed via email by 20 January 2020. 
 

 
        Director of PhD Studies in Life Sciences 
                Prof. Dario Giugliano 
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